On Tuesday, September 22nd, 2020 at about
9:26 pm, a WWD traveling EB in the WB lanes of
US-34 near MM 254 collided head-on with another

vehicle. Footage from D5TV02 showed that the
WWD turned short from E Main St in New London
to go EB in the WB lanes.

This WWD was 15 years old, driving on a school
permit. The crash resulted in one major injury and
one minor injury.
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